

Dear Parents and Guardians of Winter Athletes,

The West Haven Public School's Athletic Department has shifted to an electronic enrollment system for all athletes. Beginning with the winter of 2020, all athletes must be signed up using the "Forms" feature in PowerSchool. Parents and guardians will use this feature to sign all acknowledgements and waivers, and submit athlete physicals. No athlete will be allowed to try out for any sport without this form being completed in PowerSchool. This includes submission of the Health Assessment Form (physical form), which must be approved by the nurse. If you have provided a physical form within the last thirteen months, you do not need to submit a new physical form, but must complete the other waivers and acknowledgments. You will be able to view the expiration date of your child's physical in the Health Assessment section. You may also opt to have your child complete his or her physical through the School Based Health Center by clicking to request this on the form.

Please click here for directions.

Please contact joseph.morrell@whschools.org with questions regarding our athletic program.

Dana Paredes Principal West Haven High School